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Old Bellevue: Main Street – 100th Avenue to Bellevue Way 

Traffic Study 

Main Street Study:  Over the next several weeks, city traffic engineers will be collecting data and 

studying the Main Street corridor between 100th Avenue and Bellevue Way in an effort to improve 

traffic flow and safety.  The focus of the study will be the intersections at 101st Avenue and 102nd 

Avenue.    

 

A number of potential changes will be evaluated. Engineers will look at:   

 Signal modifications, 

 Turn restrictions,  

 Adding stop signs at intersections. 

Crosswalk Flag Pilot Project:  In a separate effort, the city is undertaking a pilot program to 

provide high visibility flags for pedestrians at the two un-signalized crosswalks on Main Street in Old 

Bellevue. Engineers will be observing the crosswalks and evaluating the effectiveness of the flags over 

the next several months.   

Questions & Comments: For additional information about the study, please contact Kyle Potuzak, 

project manager at 425-452-2027 or kpotuzak@bellevuewa.gov.  
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City of Bellevue’s Information Tools: Electronic message boards will be set up to alert pedestrians, 

bicyclists and drivers of important construction information. Here are other convenient ways to stay 

informed:   

 120th Avenue NE, Stage 2 webpage:  www.bellevuewa.gov/120th_stage2.htm (sign up for  

E-Alerts!) 

 Traffic Advisories: www.bellevuewa.gov/traffic_advisories.htm  

 Real Time Bellevue Traffic: www.bellevuewa.gov/trafficmap/ 

 Interactive map of the  city’s  CIP projects: www.bellevuewa.gov/capital-projects-map.htm  

 Follow the Transportation Department on Twitter: @BvueTrans  

 

Download the MyBellevue app to access of these tools on your mobile phone or tablet.  
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to 
assure that no person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin or 
sex, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, be excluded from 
participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated 
against under any of its federally funded programs and activities.  Any 
person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated may file a 
complaint with the Title VI Coordinator.  For Title VI complaint forms and 
advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.  
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